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Upcoming: Next General Meeting 
 Wednesday, December 14, 11:30 a.m.  

Sunset Hills Country Club General Meeting 
 Wednesday, December 14 
Club officers are hostesses for the December meeting.  After a festive 
Christmas lunch we’ll enjoy an entertaining presentation by actor-
entertainer Keith Sharp.  In addition, awards for Citizen of the Year, 
Family of the Year, and Billie Fletcher Unsung Heroine will be 
announced. 

11:30 a.m. 
Sunset Hills Country Club 

 
Christmas Day 

Sunday, December 25 
Fly your flag!   

Department chairs are working hard to complete annual reports and 
urgently need everyone’s individual report form.  If you haven’t 
submitted yours please bring it to the meeting. 

New Year’s Day 
Sunday, January 1 

Fly your flag! 
  

Please turn in all the Campbell’s Soup labels, Box Tops for 
Education, and manufacturer’s coupons you have on hand so that they 
can be included in the 2005 fundraising report. 

Conservation Dept. Meeting 
Monday, January 2 

11:30 a.m. 
Evergreen Chinese Restaurant    

Anne Hill Book Club  Thursday, January 5 

Actions Taken by Board on December 8 10:00 a.m. 
Shelly Murphy’s House 

• Finalized plans for Christmas Luncheon  
• Made arrangements for installation of new officers in January Board Meeting 

Thursday, January 12 • Accepted resignation of Aloma Parker as corresponding 
secretary 10:00 a.m. 

 
 MLK Jr. Day 

Club Concerns Monday, January 16 
Fly your flag! Helen Fay Lewis is improving steadily from her fall.  She’ll be in 

rehab for several more weeks.  
Arts Dept. Meeting  

Wednesday, January 18 Mary Vandiver’s daughter has been seriously ill. 11:00 a.m. 
 CCAC 
  

Department and Committee Reports State Convention 
April 21-23 Arts: Clancey Haslam and Micki McDonald will co-chair the Arts 

Department in 2006. Department meetings will be held every third 
Wednesday at 11:00 in Micki’s office at the Cultural Arts Center.  
All Arts members are urged to attend the monthly meetings. 

Callaway Gardens 
 

TOPS 
Mondays, 1:00-2:00 p.m. 

Ag Center Micki still has service hours tally sheets for 2005.  Please come by 
and pick yours up so that your hours can be counted in the annual 
report. 

 
 

 



Conservation:  The Conservation Department 
will meet on Monday, January 2 at 11:30 at the 
Evergreen Chinese Restaurant.  We will work on 
the 2005 Conservation Department report.  If 
you have not given your report to Martha, please 
bring it to this meeting. 
 
Home Life:  Thank you for your generous 
donations of canned goods and toys.  Christmas 
will be happier for Carroll County families 
because of you. 
 
International Affairs:  The International Affairs 
Department is planning the January 25 general 
meeting.  Look forward to international cuisine 
and a preview of the entertainment that will be 
offered by UWG’s international students at the 
annual International Night on the evening of 
January 25. 
In November 1,210 coupons worth $1,214.64 
were mailed to COMFLEACT. 

 
Public Affairs:  There was very good attendance 
at the Tour of Homes on December 4.  Thanks to 
all for your support. 
The Department has been able to Christmas shop 
for three of the boys at New Hope. 
Please bring a soft, cuddly stuffed animal or doll 
to the general meeting on December 14.  We will 
give these to the Sheriff’s Department for use 
with children in the care of law enforcement. 
 
CIC—Ferst Foundation:  1,596 books were 
mailed to Carroll County children this month.  
The Community Action Team has raised over 
$11,000 of the funds needed to match the 
$25,000 challenge grant. 
 
BTIO—The babies are currently working in 
Central’s after-school program. 
 

 
 
 

A Good Today, A Better Tomorrow  
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Carrollton Civic Woman’s Club 
General Meeting 

November 16, 2005 
 
President Martha Ann Saunders called the meeting to order and welcomed everyone. 
Micki McDonald introduced the speaker, Nancy Buck Martin, a wire wrapper and silversmith. 
The invocation was given by Clancey Haslam and the Pledge of Allegiance led by Edith Maxwell. 
 
 

Officers’ Reports 
 

President, Martha Ann Saunders: 
• “Happy Birthday” CCWC 37 years.  Two charter members were present:  Johnnye Hutchins and 

Jewell Johnson. 
• The December meeting will be our Christmas party on Wednesday, December 14. 
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1st Vice President, Gwyn Chesnut:  Guests were introduced:  Suzanne Smith, guest of Micki McDonald; 
Sonya Bagby, guest of Martha Ann Saunders; and Frances Jackson, guest of Ginny McGee. 
 
2nd Vice President, Martha Thurman:  Report forms are now due; department heads will go to Martha’s 
house after Board Meeting to have lunch and work on reports. 
 
Recording Secretary, Roberta Brown:  Motion made to ratify Board approval of minutes (Britt/Haslam).  
MOTION PASSED. 
Motion made to accept October minutes as presented (Britt/Thurman).  MOTION PASSED. 
 
Corresponding Secretary, Lora Tate: 
Thank you notes have been received from Kent Anglin, Tallulah Falls President, for Gwyn Chesnut’s gift to 
the Juanita Cobb Scholarship Fund and for CCWC’s donations to Christmas at Tallulah, the Lipscomb 
Cottage Preservation Project, and the Teacher Savings Card.  President Anglin also thanked Bob Stone for 
his gift of $50,000 to honor Tish for the Lipscomb Cottage project.  Kim Jones, President of the Community 
Foundation of West Georgia, wrote to thank the CCWC for its donation to the Ferst Foundation Fund of 
money raised through salad cookbook sales.  
 
Treasurer, Karen Hartley:  Beginning balance in bank $10,004.47, ending balance $10,524.27. 
 
 

Old Business 
 
 

New Business 
 

• New slate of officers was received from nominating committee of Ginny McGee, Idys Overton and 
Helen Fay Lewis (enclosed).  Installation of new officers will be at January general meeting. 

• Budget Committee report due in January.  Committee:  Gwyn Chesnut, Chairman; Karen Hartley, 
Martha Thurman and Martha Ann Saunders. 

• The club voted on Citizenship Award and Family of Year Award to be given at December meeting.  
The Billie Fletcher Unsung Hero Award will be given by the Awards Committee. 

 
  

Department Reports 
 
 
Arts, Micki McDonald:  Art and Craft Competition winners were announced. 
Needlework  Ginny McGee 
Quilting  Roberta Brown 
Poetry   Gwyn Chesnut 
Stitchery  Anna Fazio 
Nature   Clancey Haslam 
Painting  Clancey Haslam 
Photography  Anna Fazio 
Cross Stitchery Nancy Tunnell 
 
Conservation, Eleanor Hoomes:  Met at Curtis Garden to get it ready for winter. 
 
Education:  N/A 
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Home Life, Nancy Tunnell and Sandra Law:   Collected canned goods for soup kitchen and unwrapped 
children’s Christmas gifts for DFACS and for needy family. 
 
International Affairs:  N/A 
 
Public Affairs, Edith Maxwell: 

• Bring small toys to December 14 meeting for Sheriff’s Department. 
• Still need hostesses for tour of homes December 4, 2:00-5:00. 

 
 

Committee Reports 
 

Awards:  Marie Johnson announced that the Awards Committee needed to meet after the general meeting. 
 
Sunshine/Club: 

• Helen Fay Lewis will be at Oak Mountain Rehab six to eight weeks. 
• Shelly Murphy’s husband is doing well and will soon be back to work. 
• Jeri Rasey is having cancer treatment. 
 
 

CIC:   
• About 1,400 children are now registered for the reading program. 
• The Community Action Team has raised $5,911 of the funds needed to match the $25,000 grant 

challenge. 
•  

Samaritan House:  If you are interested in adopting a family at the Samaritan House for Christmas call 
Martha Boyce or Marjorie Hudson. 
 
BTIO:  The babies are now in Villa Rica. 
 
 
Roberta Brown 
Recording Secretary 
 
 
 
 

2006-2007 Nominees 
 

. 
President   Gwyn Chesnut 
1st Vice President  Martha Thurman 
2nd Vice President  Laura Miller 
Recording Secretary  Edith Maxwell 
Corresponding Secretary Aloma Parker 
Treasurer   Janet Kiczek 
Past President/   Martha Ann Saunders 

       Parliamentarian 
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